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Memo to City Council 
Date: December 07, 2022 
Submitted By: Jimmy Liles 

City Administrator 
 

Neighbors Committed to an Exceptional Quality of Life. 

 

 

RE:  Council Discussion on Future Ballot Initiatives 

 
Background: 
The November 2022 1-cent General Sales Tax ballot issue resulted in 4,039 people voting 
yes and 4,381 voting no.  Although the sales tax initiative that was presented to the 
public failed, our lack of space for police and parks, and financial challenges are still 
present.   

 
Analysis: 
Staff has been working on possible future ballot initiatives that could address our current 
and future needs.  These potential ballot initiatives will be presented to Council for 
discussion at the next City Council meeting.   

 
Recommendation: 
 Staff will be seeking Councils direction on potential ballot initiatives.   
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